

We have been working hard on our **Treat Me Well** Campaign in the last three months.

Treat me wel

- We made a film with Kingston and Richmond CCG to tell GP's why it is so important to do good Annual Health Checks for people with Learning Disabilities. You can see the video at: www.youtube.com/watch?v=ZLn4qEM5X4c
- We went to National Mencap's Parliamentary launch of Learning Disability Awareness Week
- We held three events in Learning Disability Awareness Week.
  One at West Middlesex Hospital, one at Teddington Memorial Hospital and one Better Together Group where we learnt about our rights in healthcare.
- We have trained some people who work in health, some nurses and a paramedic.

We will be busy for the rest of the year. We are helping to make another film, training more health workers and holding more events. Make sure you come along to them and support us. It is very important that people with Learning Disabilities and social communication conditions get good health care in hospitals. We are helping staff to get more training so they can understand people's needs better.



